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This will lead to more and longer strikes. Unemployment is for the truly unemployed, 

not those who choose to strike and often have financial assistance from their union.  

Oregon employers already pay a high unemployment rate. This surely will raise the 

unemployment for family businesses which they cannot afford.  

 

 


